## Upcoming Meetings

The Stonegate North Villages Metropolitan District's Board of Directors meets the fourth Tuesday of each month at 5:30 p.m.

The August meeting will be held in person at the PCMS office suites which are located at 7208 South Tucson Way, Suite 290, Centennial, CO 80112.

There is free parking in the parking lot and the suite is located on the second floor. Notices are posted to the website and residents who would like to be added to a mailing list to receive agendas can email a request to contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org.



The District is governed by a board of five directors who serve staggered terms

You can email the Board of Directors directly at board@ stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President Holly Kamm Alice Braun Kevin Reilly Warren Robinson



StonegateNorthVillages.org





### STONEGATE North Villages

NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

AUGUST 2021

## Pool Updates



#### **New Upper Deck**

We hope to see you at the pool sunning on the new upper deck or relaxing in one of our new cabanas. No reservations are needed; the area is available on a first come, first served basis. Please also remember not to move the cabana furniture as it can damage the furniture and the deck. We hope you all are enjoying this new space and the continued upgrades to the district's facilities.

#### Reminder, No Glass, Even in the Trash

As a reminder, there is to be no glass brought into the pool area. This includes bringing in glass containers, but also disposing of glass containers in any of the trash cans surrounding the pool area and pool deck. Glass disposed of in these containers can be accidentally broken as the trash is being emptied. If glass shatters and breaks the entire pool could need to be closed for clean-up, and the pool drained to ensure no shards or remnants are in the pool itself. Please help us avoid this type of situation by keeping any and all glass containers at home and keeping even the trash cans free of any discarded glass.

#### Flick & Float

The next Flick & Float of the summer will be on Wednesday, August 4th. The movie will be Luca. As a reminder, the event starts at 8 p.m. and the movie will begin at dusk.



#### **Back to School**

Douglas County students return to school on Monday, August 9th. As school activities resume, please be mindful. Keep an eye out for kids walking and biking — and parents doing pick-up and drop-off — and help ensure everyone stays safe!

## See A Station in Need? Let Us Know

Thanks, as always, for cleaning up after your pets when you have them out for a walk. The district does supply bags at stations around the community. If you see a station that needs attention or more bags please help by letting us know.

We can be reached at contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org or by calling 720-851-8178.



# Join Us in Starting the Stonegate North Villages Little Free Library

Little Free Libraries have popped up in many locales as communities come together to share their love of literacy and book sharing. Board member Alice Braun is interested in kicking off this new community building initiative here in Stonegate North Villages.

We are looking for volunteers to join in the effort. Have some free time to help with light construction? Or maybe you have an interest in helping with book donations? **Let us know!** 

We're looking for a few helpful community members to join in the fun, and kick off the community initiative in the coming weeks.

Reach out to us at:

contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org with Little Free Library in the subject line and we'll get you connected. Until then, happy summer reading to everyone!



StonegateNorthVillages.org